
 

 

Local Notice to Mariners: No 5 of 2023 
Issued 08.08.23 

Lock Closure on Wednesday 13th September 

 
A repair to the electrical circuitry on the lock gates at Royal Quays Marina s is 
planned to take place on Wednesday 13th September 2023 

This work will result in a temporary closure of the lock gates to all traffic on 
Wednesday 13th September from 0830 to approx. 1700 

During this time, it will not be possible for vessels to enter or depart the Marina. 

We apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by this closure. We will 
be trying to complete the work as quickly as possible so that normal service can 
be restored. 

Any further updates will be issued to marina users by e mail and via the marina 
Facebook page. 

Any queries, please contact the Royal Quays Marina Office. 

 
Matthew Simms 
Marina Manager  
Royal Quays Marina 0191 272 8282 


